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Cascade View Elementary School
     “We challenge every student to think, to learn, to care and to succeed.”

Ray Wilson, Principal


(425) 831-4100

FAX (425) 831-4110  
Heather Kern, School Counselor

34816 SE Ridge St            
Snoqualmie, WA 98065 

The School Bond and CVES Students
The Snoqualmie Valley school bond measure, Proposition 1, provides a comprehensive solution that alleviates crowding at all three grade levels (elementary, middle, and high school) as well as makes district-wide facility improvements where needed throughout the district.  

If the bond is approved, Cascade View Elementary students would benefit in a variety of ways.  

Building a 6th elementary school in Snoqualmie (at Swenson and Snoqualmie Parkway) would alleviate crowding at ALL the other elementary schools, including CVES.  When the new school opens in the fall of 2016, the district would balance student populations between all the elementary schools, which would enable the district to offer state-mandated full day kindergarten to all children.  

Since Cascade View is one of the district’s newer schools, improvement projects in the bond are focused on older facilities.  However, there is funding in the bond to enhance safety and security systems at every school, which would be tailored to the specific needs of each building.  

As CVES students grow and advance to middle school, crowding at grades 6-8 (currently served by Chief Kanim and Twin Falls middle schools) would be alleviated when the district is able to reinstate a 3rd middle school.  This would be possible due to the high school rebuild and expansion project, which includes plans to transition the “Freshman Campus” program to a separate structure on the high school main campus and convert the Freshman Campus building back to Snoqualmie Middle School. 

Ultimately, all students in the district would experience the substantial improvements planned for Mount Si High School (MSHS).  If you have not yet heard about the Visioning Process that is taking place at the high school, click here to learn how a new design has the potential to transform how teachers teach and students learn.  During recent community tours of MSHS, the vision was shared for a student-centered environment, with flexible spaces and furniture that can better accommodate collaboration and project-based learning, more STEM education programs to help students prepare for college and future careers, integrating technology, improving the performing arts facilities, adding science labs, and creating smaller learning communities (such as the one focused on freshman) to support all students’ social/emotional needs.  It is exciting to consider the possibilities for our youth in the future. http://www.svsd410.org/Page/4831
Thanks for taking time to be well-informed about this bond.  Click here for more facts about the school bond on the district website.  http://www.svsd410.org/Page/4825
Please remember to vote by February 10.  Every vote counts.
Thanks for a great week and your willingness to outfit your kids in Seahawk gear!  If our student spirit is any indication of Super Bowl success, we are in store for great things. 

Have a great weekend, enjoy the weather and GO HAWKS!
 “It’s a great day to be HAWK Fan!”

         Ray Wilson
Principal,  Cascade View Elementary

                   (425) 831-4100

            (wilsonr1@svsd410.org)
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